
 

 

 

 

December 27, 2023 

 

 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

 

 

Dear Valued Ametherm Customer, 

 

This letter is to notify you of a change to the Part Numbers for our new ThermiVolt 

series of NTC Thermistor probes. 

 

Part Number PANR 103395-788 will be changed to TVNR 103395-788, and PANR 

103395-789 will be changed to TVNR 103395-789. 

 

This change is being made to differentiate the ThermiVolt NTC probe from our 

standard PANR series.  

 

The revised data sheets will accompany this notification. 

 

Thank you for purchasing your Thermistor Probes from Ametherm. While we regret 

any inconvenience this notification may cause, we look forward to providing you with 

the quality products that you are accustomed to. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chad Terry 

Quality Manager 

Ametherm, Inc. 

961 Fairview Drive 

Carson City, NV 89701 

 

 

 

 

 

 


